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City Fibre H3G Project – rolling road closures commencing on Tuesday 15 June
for 7 weeks. Brewery Lane, Brown Street and South Ward Road to follow in
July.

Blinshall Street (Lochee Road to Guthrie Street) – temporary traffic control
from Monday 5 July for 4 weeks for Street Lighting work.

Nethergate – closure of the junction with South Tay Street on Monday 26 July
for up to one week for carriageway resurfacing.

Abbotsford  Street  –  temporary  traffic  lights  on  Wednesday  28  July  for
telecoms mast work.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Lochee Road (at Blinshall Street) – off peak temporary traffic lights from
Friday 30 July to Tuesday 3 August for new telecoms apparatus

Lochee Road at its junction with Dudhope Terrace –Prohiibition of some entry
and exit manoeuvres for 3 days commencing Saturday 1st August for City Fibre
works

Larch Street – closed from 16 August for 6 days for road resurfacing.

One million fully vaccinated

Over one million people in Northern Ireland are now fully vaccinated having
received two doses of a COVID-19 vaccine.
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Riverside West End Girls Football
Academy #dundeewestend

Players wanted!

Free coaching until end of September.

Details below :

Swann commends rapid response to
Carrick funfair

Health Minister Robin Swann commends the emergency response to an incident at
a Carrickfergus Fun Fair.
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Getting things done – Balgay Park
#dundeewestend

Residents recently highlighted to me concerns about speeding motor bikes and
scrambler bikes going through Balgay Park.

I raised this concern with both the City Council and Police Scotland and have
received this helpful update from our local community police sergeant :

“Thank you for bringing the below to our attention.

We will bear this in mind when out on foot patrol and deal with any issues we
come across in an appropriate fashion.

I have also advised the Divisional Road Policing Unit Inspector so that
traffic vehicles can bear this area in mind when out on patrol.”
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